
Year 3 and 4 Newsletter 

Summer 2 2024 

Important Reminders 

Please remember that reading records 

must be in school every day.  

PE days: 

Class 5— Monday and Thursday 

Class 6—Monday and Thursday 

Class 7—Thursday and Friday 

A message from the teachers 

Welcome back! It is great to be back at school for our last half term of the academic 

year! 

This half term we are focusing on the school value of kindness. With this in mind the 

children have started their new half term by looking at what kindness means to them. 

We then considered what kindness looks like, feels like and sounds like.  

Let’s enjoy this last half term together children and make it a good one! 

Our Learning This Half Term 

Throughout this half term, the children will be starting a new topic in Science—Sound. 

They will look at: 

- Identifying how sounds are made, associating some of them with something 

vibrating. 

- Recognising that vibrations from sounds travel through a medium to the ear. 

- Finding patterns between the pitch of a sound and features of the object that 

produced it. 

- Finding patterns between the volume of a sound and the strength of the vibrations 

that produced it. 

- Recognising that sounds get fainter as the distance from the sound source increases.. 

In our history lessons this half term, we will continue learning about The Iron Age, 

having already learnt about The Stone Age and Bronze Age. 

Useful Links and Websites! 

Purple Mash— on this website the children will be 
able to take part in a range of games, activities 

and coding sessions - 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/aqueduct 

Class Dojo—If you require a login to our 
class  dojo please pop and see us! - http://

Home experiences 

Remember to keep checking the school website and 

class dojo for your suggested home experience! We 

love seeing anything and everything you get up to 

at home. This doesn't have to be our suggestion 

given, this could be anything exciting that you get 

up to at home. Please share photos for us to share 

in class.  

Homework 

A reminder that homework is set every Friday both 

on the dojo and school website and every child is 

provided with a paper copy (unless they 

‘accidentally’ leave it behind!).  
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